
13 Norham Gardens . 

( hand-written ) 

Dear Adami, 

w.o. to J. George Adami. 
20.iv.10. 

That is a gem of a drawing - of which one sees a good many 
reproductions. We have two or three at the Radcliffe. I am so 
glad to have it. Thank you so much.* 

About Billy F. I think he should go back to Montreal. I will 
talk with him about it. The Journal work would be very good f'or 
him, and I dare say he could in time pick up literary work of' some 
sort. He is evidently not 'cut out ' for practice. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Os l er. 

J . G.A. %Tbe original drawing by --- R.A. of' the opening of the 
Radcliffe Infirmary. 
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